
For more information please visit our school website at https://esquimalt.sd61.bc.ca 

 
ESQUIMALT HIGH SCHOOL PARENT DOCKER 

October 23 - 27, 2017 
 

Monday, Oct. 23 Post-Secondary Information Sessions Block 2  

Tuesday, Oct. 24 Lockdown Drill Block 1 

Wednesday, Oct. 25   

Thursday, Oct. 26 Halloween Dance  

Friday, Oct. 27   
 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

Nov. 2   School Photo Retakes 

Nov. 3   End of Term 1 

Nov. 10  Remembrance Day Assembly 

Nov. 13  NO SCHOOL -Remembrance Day 

Nov. 14  PAC Meeting - 6:45 pm 

Nov. 15  CORE Modified Schedule 

Nov. 24  NO SCHOOL - PRO D DAY 

 

Lockdown Drill, Tuesday, October 24, Block 1  

Attached to this edition of Docker is Ms. Renyard’s letter with the details of Tuesday’s  upcoming Lockdown 

Drill.  

 

Russia 2019: There will be a parent's information meeting on Tuesday, November 8th at 7:00 pm in the 

school library. This meeting is for the parents and students of those that have applied for the trip. 

Applications are still being accepted for the wait list. Any questions please email cwignall@sd61.bc.ca 

TGIF Improv Murder Mystery Show 

Friday, October 27 in the Esquimalt High School Theatre, 7:30-9:15 PM 
Join us for our traditional, 4th annual, long form improvised murder mystery show where even the actors 
don't know who dunnit.  Audience members help play the role of detective in our spooktacular season 
opener of TGIF Improv at Esquimalt High. Tickets are $5 and doors open at 7 PM. 

 

We are excited to present our second Parents As Career Coaches (PACC) Workshop within our district. 

PACC is a free evening workshop for parents of middle and secondary students happening on Thursday, 

November 2nd, 2017 from 6:30 – 9:30pm at SJ Willis' Auditorium (923 Topaz Ave).  PACC workshops have 

been happening all over the lower mainland for the last four years. Marion Haythorne has been leading these 

workshops, helping parents assist their children make educational decisions and career choices. Through a 

variety of interactive exercises, parents explore their own values, interests and skills. Parents, you can then go 

home and do these same exercises with your children, help them discover their values, interests and skills, 

and match them to potential education and career pathways.  

 

A short video of the experience can also be seen at the following link: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-7T78xmKq78 

Please contact Lindsay Johnson, SD 61’s District Career Coordinator, for more information at 250-475-4182.  

 

CAFETERIA PUNCH CARDS 

Punch cards are now available!  They are $30 each and good for 5 lunches!  These cards can be purchased at 

the office or through School Cash Online sd61.schoolcashonline.com.  Cards can be picked up from the school 

office. 


